Dear Nicholas,

I an grateful to you for the message you sent me from 81r Henary Plumb and

I have faniliarised myself with the situation regarding the Prize to which
the European Parliasment has assigned my name, It goes without gaying that.
I have no objection to this and I accept the idea as an important act of
appreciation of my wvork in de!ence of human rights,

I think that the award of prizes like this one is useful, since it will once
again attract attention to the human rights problem and will encournge people
vho have made a contribution to this end,

I cannot express my opinion in detail about the operation of the prize, but
I would like, as soon aa the various candidates are put forward, to be

acquainted with their work, so as to have some indication of who the prize
is being awarded to and for what,

Please pass my agreement together with my gratitude for the honour thus
granted me to Sir Henry Plumb and his collegues,

With respect and i{n friendship,

10th April 1987 Andyrel Sakharov
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